
Some Commonly Asked 

Questions: 

o Where are we located? 

o We are located in Oswego, NY on Route 104 
right past Ontario Orchards at Grace & Glory 
Ministries. We are 4 miles from the collage.   
                                                   

o Who are we? 

o Grace and Glory Animals (formally G&G 

Reptiles) is a USDA License Zoo and Wildlife 

Rehabilitation center. We work with both 

wildlife and exotic animals. Along with running 

a camp we also do animal shows along with 

rehabilitation to help educate people about 

animals and to raise awareness and support. 

 

o Are you open to the public? 

o Every day we are open to receive injured 

wildlife. Right now, we are only open for 

booked events or schedule appointments. You 

can go online a book a time to come and visit  

 

o Do we take donations? 

o Yes, we receive donated items along with 

financial contributions.  Any donations can be 

dropped off at Grace and Glory Ministries and 

checks can be made out to G&G Animals. 

Donations are tax deductible so please leave us 

your address so that we can send you a letter 

for your contribution. 

 

o Do we take Animals that need help? 

o Yes  call before you do anything!  

 Wildlife- If it is Hurt, injured, or 

orphaned. (We do not take birds) 

 Pets- Sometimes if we can, we can take 

unwanted reptiles or exotic mammals. 

(We do not take cats, dogs or birds.) 

 

o Fact about Wildlife  In New York State it is ILLEGAL 

to keep NY Native wildlife as pets without a permit. We 

have license and insurance to do what we do along 

with being inspected by 4 different agencies.  

Contact Info:  dannyoostdyk@hotmail.com    *   www.gandganimals.come  *     (315) 326 – 1434 
  


